
Naperville Police Scout Programs 

 
 
NAPERVILLE POLICE DEPT PROGRAM - Traffic Safety Merit Badge Workshop 

 

Thursday, October 16th, 2014 - 4:00-6:15 p.m. or 6:30-8:45 p.m. 

FLIER WITH INFORMATION 

 

The Naperville Police Department Traffic Unit would like to offer area Boy Scouts an opportunity to earn their Traffic Safety Merit Badge.  The 

Naperville Police Department makes every effort to keep drivers and roadways in Naperville safe, however much of that responsibility ultimately lies 

with the drivers themselves.  This Merit Badge aligns well with the educational and awareness campaigns that the Naperville Police believe are 

important to ensure the safe movement of vehicles, bicycles and pedestrians throughout the city.  Additionally, many Boy Scouts are new drivers or will 

soon be learning how to drive a motor vehicle. This Merit Badge will help Scouts establish good habits early. This workshop will be conducted by 

members of the NPD Traffic Unit. Registration is required. Email Mary Browning at browningm@naperville.il.us with your name, address, phone 

number, and Troop #.  You may also call Mary at 630-420-6731. You only need to attend one session! 
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an opportunity to earn their Traffic Safety Merit Badge.  The Naperville Police 

Department makes every effort to keep drivers and roadways in Naperville safe, 

however much of that responsibility ultimately lies with the drivers themselves.  

This Merit Badge aligns well with the educational and awareness campaigns that 

the Naperville Police believe are important to ensure the safe movement of vehicles, 

bicycles and pedestrians throughout the city.  Additionally, many Boy Scouts are 

new drivers or will soon be learning how to drive a motor vehicle. This Merit Badge 

will help Scouts establish good habits early. This workshop will be conducted by 

members of the NPD Traffic Unit. Registration is required. Email Mary Browning 
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All requirements for the badge will be completed on October 16
th

, 2014 except for 

the following requirements: 

 

3A. Using your family car or another vehicle, demonstrate that all lights and 

       lighting systems in the vehicle are working. Describe the function and explain 

       why each type of light is important to safe driving. 

 

3D.  Demonstrate with a smear-and-clear test if the windshield wiper blades will  

clear the windshield completely or need to be replaced. Describe instances in 

good and bad weather when windshield washers are important to safe driving. 

 

 

 

If you choose to complete these 2 requirements before the workshop, you must bring 

proof of completion (written work, note, pictures etc.) and you will earn the badge 

that evening.  If these 2 requirements are not complete, you may still attend, 

however before you can earn the badge you will need to finish those requirements 

on your own. 
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